
VTC was invited to attend the EducationPlus 2023 
International Summit & Exhibition for Applied Education 
and Technical and Vocational Education and Training 
jointly organised by the China Vocational Education 
Association and the Messe Stuttgart of Germany 
between 16 and 18 August 2023 in Changsha, Hunan. 
The event aimed to enhance the development of 
Mainland's vocational education and training, exploring 
how partnerships between industries and institutions 
could enhance trained manpower to support societal 
and national advancement.

Dr Michael Wang, Deputy Executive Director of VTC, 
attended the event and presented at the International 
Summit on the topic “Vocational Education and 
Training: Reshaping for Future Skills”, introducing VTC’s 
work on Vocational and Professional Education and 
Training (VPET) and its future development directions. 
VTC delegation members also interacted and 
exchanged ideas with experts and leaders from small 
and medium-sized enterprises, training institutions and 
industries in Germany and the Mainland, gaining deep 
insights in areas such as industry-education 
integration, business-school partnership and training 
support for the development under the Belt and Road 
Initiative. 

VTC參與EducationPlus 2023
推動區內職專教育發展
VTC participates in the EducationPlus 2023 
to promote VPET in the region

VTC獲邀出席由中華職教社與德國斯圖加特展覧集
團主辦、於2023年8月16至18日在湖南長沙舉行的
EducationPlus 2023 中國（長沙）國際職業教育大會
暨產教融合博覽會。該活動旨在促進內地職業教育及
培訓的發展，並探討 如何透 過學院與企業之間的
合作，為業界提供更適切的人力資源，以帶動國家及
社會發展。

VTC副執行幹事王建國博士出席活動，並就有關「職
業教育與培訓、塑造未來技能」講題演講，介紹VTC
於職業專才教育一直以來的工作與未來發展。此外，
VTC代表團亦與來自德國及內地各省市的中小企業、
職業技術學院專家 及業界領袖在產教融合、商校
合作、及一帶一路技術培訓發展等課題上交流，獲益
良多，受益匪淺。

VTC副執行幹事王建國博士於活動上，介紹VTC於職業專才教育的工作與未來發展。
Dr Michael Wang, Deputy Executive Director of VTC, introduced the work of VTC on VPET and its future development directions.
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